
This term we will be learning about Rivers and Spain in Year 5.  
We will explore the features of a river and include the water cycle.  As part of our topic 
we will be going to Castleshaw and look at the river and the source of it. 
 
In our English we will be reading the book ‘The Wind in the Willows’ and will be looking 
at the animals of the river side. 
 
Why not see if you can find out some information about the animals which live around 
the river banks. 
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Christmas Home Learning Challenge:  
For your holiday homework why not create a 
PowerPoint or Information book about rivers.  Try 
to include the vocabulary: Estuary, mouth, 
meander etc 
 
It should include: 
-a title page 
-bullet pointed information 
-pictures 
Remember not to overcrowd your slides.  
 
Save it to you class teams as a file 

 

Other Reminders: 
 Please make sure that your child is reading at 

least 3 times each week and that you are 
signing their diary, and that they wear their 
PE kit every week.  

 

 Support your child in their home learning 
TTRockstars, MYON, AR, Purple mash 

 

 Further information about our trip to 
Castleshaw will follow. 


